
BREDGAR PARISH COUNCIL

CLERK
Mrs Teresa Hudson

Friendly Cottage Primrose Lane Bredgar
Sittingbourne Kent ME9 8AN

T: 01622 884 212
          E: bpc.clerk@outlook.com

Ref:   BPC/3/M2J5
        18th July 2019

Dear Sir or Madam,

M2 Junction 5 improvements scheme - Consultation response

Bredgar Parish Council has reviewed the latest (13th June 2019 / Order 20) M2 J5 
Junction update proposal. This letter provides the collective view of the Parish 
Council.

Councillors consider that the latest proposal addresses all of the concerns raised in 
our previous response and would like to confirm our support for the new layout.

Since our previous response we have become aware of a further potential 
enhancement to the scheme, namely, a bridge over the A249 reconnecting the 
Stockbury community.  Bredgar Parish Council consider that a Stockbury bridge 
would improve the scheme further, by providing economic and safety benefits for the
rural communities on both sides of the A249.

Yours faithfully

Clerk to the Bredgar Parish Council


